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Osceola County, Florida 

PS Number: 18-9905-DG 

Alternatives Public Information Meeting Announcement 

Dear Property Owner/Interested Party: 

Osceola County will conduct an Alternatives Public Information Meeting for the above 
referenced project. The Public Information Meeting will be held on Thursday, April 11, 
2019, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. The meeting will have an open house format and 

community members may come at any point during the meeting time to view the exhibits, 
ask questions and provide comments. A looping audiovisual presentation providing an 
overview of the study will be available for viewing throughout the meeting. The 

Alternatives Public Information Meeting will be held at the Osceola County 
Administrative Building, Commission Chambers (4th Floor), 1 Courthouse Square, 
Kissimmee, Florida 34741. 

This meeting is being conducted to give interested persons an opportunity to discuss with 

the staff the alternatives that are being considered. A copy of the project newsletter 
(available in both English and Spanish) is enclosed and includes a location map for the 

meeting, project limits and other important information. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, 
religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under 

the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or persons who require translation services (free 
of charge) should contact Mr. Joshua De Vries, Director of Planning/Senior Planner, at least 

seven (7) days prior to the Public Information Meeting. 

If you require further information concerning this project, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at (407) 742-7813 or via email at Joshua.DeVries@osceola.org. 

Sincerely, 

Joshua DeVries, AICP 
Director of Planning/Senior Planner 

Enclosure: Project Newsletter (in both English and Spanish) 
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